
Dear Amon: 

VICTOR EMANUEL 

420 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 17 , N_ 'I". 

July 10, 1944 

Your awfully nice letter of July 6 reached 
me this morning and I cannot tell you how 
much I appreciated and enjoyed it. It was 
awfully good of you to take the trouble to 
write me, and I do appreciate it. 

I am sorry that we missed each other, but 
I do hope to see you on the occasion of 
your next visit, and in the meantime, send 
you every good wish at my command. 

As ever, 

Amon G. Carter, Esq. 
President and Publisher 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Sincerely, 
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